
To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The garage addition in question is needed for additional storage of tools, equipment, vehicles 

and environmentally sensitive belongings. The extra space will allow for additional 

woodworking equipment that is needed to support our growing business. We feel that this 

addition is appropriate considering we are unable to build an unattached structure on our 

property due to pre-existing structures and underground utilities as well as a duel underground 

leach field.  

 

We feel that adding this garage addition will be more appealing to those around us due to 

having the necessary space for storage and cover. This would have a better curb appeal as there 

would be an appropriate location for everything we own.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

 

Bradley VanSon 

701-290-4654 


